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BACKGROUND
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• Project installs a signalized crosswalk at the 
Sonoma-Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) railroad 
tracks at Hearn Avenue. 

• Signalized crosswalk will connect to existing railroad 
equipment to activate in conjunction with the 
railroad crossing activation.

• Project supports Council’s Goal of investing in and 
sustaining infrastructure and transportation, while 
promoting multi-modal transportation.



ANALYSIS
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• Project Advertisement on January 30, 2020.

• 3 bids received on February 26, 2020. 

• Bid ranging from $421,630.00 to $538,550.00

• Lowest bid was 8.22% over Engineer’s Estimate

• Construction anticipated start date in August 2020



RECOMMENDATION

• It is recommended by the Transportation and 
Public Works Department that the Council, by 
motion, award Contract No. C01727, Sonoma-
Marin Area Rail Transit Hearn Avenue Multi Use 
Path Crossing, in the amount of $421,630.00 to 
the lowest responsible bidder, St. Francis Electric 
of San Leandro, California, approve a 20% 
contract contingency, and authorize a total 
contract amount of $505,956.00. 

• Questions? 4



LOCATION MAP
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